
3/9/15 Public Safety Committee 5:30PM (City Hall) – 5:33PM called to order. 

Members present: D. Dingledine, G. Schneider, T. Gee, Chief Volk 

Members absent: City Adminsitrator T. Gleason 

Aldermen wishing to be heard – None. 

Citizens wishing to be heard – Don & Janet Mallinson and Dennis Riehl asked 
Committee to consider reducing speed limit on S. Main St. to 35 MPH. Cited 
difficulties getting in or out of driveways, due to speed of other traffic. 35MPH 
would be similar to the 30MPH zone on N. Main. Asked Committee to also 
consider “Hidden Driveway” signage. Chief offered to put speed trailer in area, as 
well as additional police presence. Review will be done as to previous ordinance 
change and legal requirements for limit changes on roadways. 

Approval of minutes: T. Gee motioned, G. Schneider seconded. Approved. 

Business items: Reviewed and discussed monthly reports (Feb. 2014 and Jan. & 
Feb. 2015). Also reviewed cumulative update on K-9 statistics, provided by 
handler (Ofc. Foster). 

Other business: Chief advised that Ofc. Bond tendered his resignation (took a 
position with Peoria PD). Chief provided reading materials dealing with illegal use 
of e-cigarettes, as well as Drugged Driving increase. Chief will continue to work on 
draft language for Under 18 e-cigarette ordinance. 

Adjournment – T. Gee motioned, G. Schneider seconded. Approved. – 6:03PM 

 


